
 

 
 
 
 
 
South Dublin County Council 
Planning Department 
Town Centre 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 
 
Date/Dáta: 29-Jun-2022 
 
Re: Planning Ref.: SD21A0229 
Applicant: Chadwicks Group 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the further information submitted in connection with the above planning application, I 

wish to advise that the Authority's position remains as set out in our letter of 13-Sep-2021. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this submission in accordance with the provisions of the Planning and 

Development Regulations, 2001 as amended. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
__________________________ 
on behalf of 
Land Use Planning Unit 

 
*Note: In accordance with the provisions of section 13 of the Roads Act 2015, Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TII) is the operational name of the National Roads Authority 

with effect from 1 August 2015. 
 

Due to continued restrictions associated with COVID-19 all planning application referral documentation, including applications, submission acknowledgments, further 
information notifications and decisions should be notified electronically to TII at landuseplanning@tii.ie. TII would appreciate your Authority’s assistance on this matter. 

 


